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As a global organization, Lexmark feels a responsibility to take action to support Ukraine. Early in the conflict, 
we suspended all shipments into Russia. We are complying with all sanctions levied by the United States and 
European Union.  
 
We have made a donation to the Red Cross to support relief efforts in this escalating humanitarian crisis. 
 
We will continue closely monitoring the situation and hope for a swift and peaceful resolution. 
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